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   A.GINFO 03 (2024) 

                              Youth Member Publications Update                      
 
Following consultation with State Commissioners and State Girl Guide Organisation CEOs in 2023, 
changes have been made to some Girl Guides Australia Youth Member publications. 
 
All the publications below have had minor wording updates to reflect current Girl Guiding language, 
and program information.  
 
These updated publications will be available in February 2024. Digital versions will be available to 
purchase via a special link. They can be accessed online and downloaded as a PDF.  
 
General updates to Girl Guide Handbooks 2, 3, 4 and 5 included for example: 

• WAGGGS has been updated to reflect current branding and information. 
• Gridlines were reduced or removed where possible to improve text readability. 
• The version of Taps included on the handbooks was updated to remove religious references.  
• Removal of outdated references e.g., fax machine and lay-by 

This table outlines additional specific updates: 
Publication 
 

Publication specific updates Format/s available 
to purchase 

Girl Guide Handbook 2 
 

The Australian Aboriginal Flag and The Torres Strait 
Islander Flag were included on the Flags page (P70). 

Print only 

Girl Guide Handbook 3 N/A Print only 
Girl Guide Handbook 4 Millenium Development Goals (MDGs) information 

replaced with Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) 
 
Discover a Challenge – minor changes. 

Digital version only 

Girl Guide Handbook 5 Endeavour badge image removed while new version of 
this badge is created. 
 
Millenium Development Goals (MDGs) information 
replaced with Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) 

Digital version only 

Look Wide N/A Print and digital 
available 

Look Wider Still  Age requirements have been updated to align with 
changes to Gold Endeavour and Queens Guide Award. 
Details outlined in A.GINFO 15 (2023) available on GGA 
website - Leaders & Managers Section. 

Print and digital 
available 

Aim High The Queen’s Guide Award content has been removed 
and is now available in the Queen’s Guide Award Booklet 
on the GGA website – Queen’s Guide Award page. 
 

Print and digital 
available 
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